Your views on the third round of Our Manchester VCS Funding.   

The Our Manchester Voluntary and Community Sector (OMVCS) was codesigned with the VCFSE sector and launched in 2017. It invests in VCFSE organisations to help achieve the priorities of the Our Manchester Strategy, funding core and activity costs over three years. Manchester City Council (MCC) is preparing to launch its 3rd round of OMVCS grants later this year, refining the application process and building on what works well. 

Before launching the programme, MCC would like to consult with VCFSE organisations on some parts of the application process. The aim is to make the application process as smooth and clear as possible for eligible applicants. 

If you would like to contribute written feedback, please answer the questions below and return to emily.mckinnell@macc.org.uk no later than Thursday 10th April. 

Please see this PowerPoint presentation for info before answering.

The Our Manchester Funds team are looking for feedback on the following:

1. What’s the best way to ask you about your organisation’s contribution to the new Our Manchester Strategy?

2. What’s the best way to ask you about how you will use the funding?

3. What’s the best way to ask you about your development plans?

4. Should the requirements change for the large funding level?

